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in, give it a second life. Suzuki Forenza owners have reported problems related to transmission
sensor under the power train category. The most recently reported issues are listed below. Also
please check out the statistics and reliability analysis of Suzuki Forenza based on all problems
reported for the Forenza. The contact owns a Suzuki Forenza. The contact stated while driving
37 mph, the gear shifter independently shifted from drive to reverse causing the front wheels to
locked up and the vehicle to stall. The contact shifted the vehicle into park, restarted the
vehicle, and shifted back into drive. The contact had taken the vehicle to local dealer yesride s
cumberland st, morristown, TN who diagnosed that the transmission range sensor was faulty
and need to be replaced. The vehicle was repaired however, the failure persisted. The
manufacturer was notified of the failure. The failure mileage was , See all problems of the Suzuki
Forenza. The transmission range sensor has gone out on the vehicle. I have spoken to many
other owners Suzuki vehicles and they to are having to replace transmission range sensors.
Dealer service centers acknowledge that this part breaks often and they keep extra in stock.
This issue will begin with causing vehicles to shift rough and end with vehicles not being able
to shift out of or into park. The airbag and seat belt light will not go off. Again, after speaking
with other Suzuki car owners, they too have had to deal with this issue. Suzuki issued a recall
for this issue for some vehicles but not vehicles that have been impacted have been recalled
and owners are being charged to replace this defective part. Suzuki has been made aware of
these issues by other owners and have covered repair costs for a few, but have chosen not to
issue a recall for all affected vehicles. Transmission regulation sensor - car jumping out of gear
while driving. Dangerous very dangerous. The transmission range sensor on Suzuki Forenzas
and other models has been shoddy at best. My car currently has miles on it and I have replaced
the trs 3 times getting ready to be a 4th. This is not a sensor that should need replaced
regularly. I have had the vehicle slip out of gear at speed due to this and can never accelerate
when I need to. Im afraid that if I need to accelerate to avoid a collision I wont be able to. They
have more then enough complaints to see this is an issue and they need to act before someone
gets killed. I have already replaced the transmission range sensor once in October of and it is
acting up again now. When I am driving the car jerks when it is shifting gears and on a couple
occasions it has just switched into neutral for no reason while the car is still in motion. I had to
pull over and stop and start my car a few times to reset the problem. The part should not have
to be replaced every couple years. This is a safety hazard and this needs to be fixed by Suzuki.
Car has 78, miles. Manual transmission. Transmission jerks, slips and is now is stuck in the
highest gear. Will barely pull out. The problem started with the slipping. This lead to the jerking.
Then is started to down shift violently with no notice throwing you forward. These events
appear to only present when driving in town conditions. Have not experienced any issues on
highway. I have had it to mechanics twice with no success. The last time the transmission range
sensor was replaced. At no time has an error code been present that would lead a trained
mechanic to a viable repair. This situation is dangerous. Tl- the contact owns a Suzuki Forenza.

The contact stated that while attempting to shift the vehicle into reverse, there was an abnormal
banging noise that emitted from the vehicle with the check engine warning indicator illuminated.
The contact stated that there would also be an 'x' on the vehicles instrument panel next to the
'd' for drive on the shifter selector. The contact, who is an independent mechanic, stated that
the vehicle was diagnosed that the range transmission sensor had failed and needed to be
repaired. The vehicle was repaired, however the failure recurred. The manufacturer was not
made aware of the failure. The failure mileage was 80, My daughter 16 was on the highway and
the service road when out of no where the car started jerking and slowed speed. She then tried
to accelerate and it drug. Instead of catching back up to speed it took a minute to reach the
speed. And since then its been very hard to drive. We took it to shop they said I need a new
transmission range sensor a brake light switch and an input and output system and a speed
sensor. They also said this is a very common issue with Suzuki Forenza. But its very dangerous
I do feel that this should qualify for a recall before someone get's killed. Is anyone only listen to
these reports at all? Transmission range sensor is failing and caused a loss of power almost
causing a major accident. This is a common problem with this model year, and needs to be
investigated for a safety recall. Gears started shifting on their own, and at times did not shift at
all. Thank god I was already arriving home when it suddenly jumped into park, bringing the car
to a screeching halt, at this point I was already slowing down to get into the driveway. This
happened after I had a 1hrs drive on a highway, it would have been a huge accident if this would
have happened while on the road. Since this happened, I did my research online and found out
this is a very common problem with this vehicle. The bad part is the transmission range sensor.
I since then had the car inspected by a mechanic and read the codes p and p that is for that
part. The contact stated that while traveling various speeds, the vehicle erroneously shifted out
of drive. The vehicle was taken to a private mechanic where it was found that the transmission
range sensor needed to be replaced. The manufacturer was not contacted about the failure. The
VIN was unavailable. Vehicle slips out of drive when accelerating which causes it to lose power
during highway driving. Seems to jump to neutral. Loss of speed and at the same time the
engine will rev and rpm's will increase. This happens mostly on highway, sometimes on streets.
This never happens when accelerating from a stop. This happened for weeks without a check
engine light indicator on. Check engine light will only occur when reversing. Mechanic said the
issue p and p indicates a transmission sensor issue which is not covered under warranty. There
are hundreds of Suzuki message forums and other complaints on this issue on the internet. I
contacted Suzuki american headquarters and they claim to have no knowledge of this issue.
This is a heavily hazardous issue that needs to be addressed before someone, hopefully not
myself, dies. Starting in January car had approximately 75, miles on it and began lurching into
gear from stopped. When put into reverse, jumps into gear. When put into drive after backing
out of driveway lurches forward starting in 3rd gear and continues during driving. Husband
diagnosed after much online research and a few months later, even taking code into dealership
for repair. Dealer insisted they couldn't replicate and cleared code without making note of
problem. My husband argued that we wouldn't be picking car up until the problem was
replicated and taken care of. After insisting they couldn't replicate, we drove back to dealership
and made service manager ride with husband until car "performed" malfunction, literally a half
of a block from dealership. It was obvious they were avoiding problem and hadn't driven car at
all! Transmission sensor was replaced and after diagnostics were finally properly preformed,
airbag light was also reset has continued to come on almost entire time we've owned the
car-were told our daughters long legs were kicking wires underneath drivers' side seat and also
made aware voltage is too high on drivers side but nothing was done to fix either. Dealership
offered no solution. Very unsatisfied and will be looking into options after seeing transmission
range sensor seems to be ongoing epidemic for many Suzuki Forenza owners. Have also had
ongoing problems with seat airbag sensor not working on front passenger's side since Car
loses power during highway driving. When the light came on the mechanic said the codes p and
p indicate a transmission sensor issue which is not covered under warranty. Mechanic said that
there is a technical services bulletin on the issue but not a recall. There are blogs and other
complaints on this issue on the internet. This a potentially dangerous issue that needs to be
addressed. The contact stated that while driving 30 mph, the vehicle erroneously down shifted
to a lower gear. The vehicle was taken to the dealer where the transmission shift sensor was
replaced. The manufacturer was not notified. The contact owns Suzuki Forenza. The contact
stated that the vehicle became unresponsive while attempting to accelrate from a traffic stop.
The contact heard a loud bang as the vehicle began to roll away in reverse. The vehicle was
taken to the dealer for diagnosis where the technician stated the transmission range sensor
would need to replaced. The vehicle was repaired. The approximate failure mileage was 15,
Transmission range sensor is horrible this will be the second time time to change this. First

time was at The contact stated that while he shifted gears he heard a noise and the gear shifter
could not be released from second or third gear. The vehicle was taken to a local mechanic who
advised that the transmission sensor was defective. The vehicle was not repaired. The failure
mileage was 70, and the current mileage was 70, The contact stated while driving 65 mph the
engine light illuminated and the vehicle became sluggish. The failure recurred numerous times.
A year prior to the failure the transmission range sensor was replaced. The vehicle was not
repaired for the recent failure. The failure and current mileage was 50, Replaced the
transmission range sensor 3 months ago and already going out. This will be the 3rd time
replacing since I owned the car. The contact stated that while driving 70 mph, the gear
independently engaged into neutral. The vehicle was taken to an independent mechanic where
the technician diagnosed that the transmission range sensor needed to be replaced. The
transmission range sensor was replaced however, the failure recurred months later. The
manufacturer was notified about the failure. The failure mileage was 70, and the current was 80,
For a few weeks the car had been running a bit off--not really changing gears right-but nothing
to raise serious alarm-clunked one time a week ago when slowing down. Yesterday the engine
light came on the car made a loud clunk and would not switch into gear. After turning the car off
and on the engine light went of and the car was able to be drive. Took it into the local auto parts
store--they ran a trouble code which came back po and po We looked this up and it referred to
the transmission range sensorthe auto part fellow said get it in now to be fixed. The car
mechanic was able to get the part in a couple hours because the warehouse said this part has
an extremely high demand for it so they stock it. We had a long distance trip planned next week
and this could have been disastrous to have completely lost the ability to drive or something
else. Tonight while driving 65mph on a major highway my check engine light came on. I didn't
notice anything weird until I exited the highway and came to the first red light. When the light
turned green and I pushed the gas, my car took forever to accelerate. This continued until I got
home, where I checked the codes: transmission range sensor and transmission control sensor.
I am ticked! After 11 days in the shop they found it was the transmission range sensor and
replaced it. Now apparently it's broken again???!!! I guess no one cares until someone dies,
and then maybe they will decide to make it a recall. This is ridiculous. I was on the highway
when out of no where my car jerked and slowed speed. I almost got rear ended. I then tried to
accelerate and it drug. Instead of catching back up to speed it took a minute to reach the speed
of what was posted. I took it to shop they said I need a new transmission range sensor. But its
very dangerous I do feel that this should qualify for a recall. The contact stated that while
driving various speeds, the transmission independently shifted into neutral. The engine was
turned off and restarted, however the failure persisted. The vehicle was taken to an independent
mechanic numerous times. The transmission range sensor, head gasket and transmission were
replaced at different times. In addition, the catalytic converter and coil pack were replaced. The
failure continued after the repairs were performed. The manufacturer was not made aware of the
problem. The approximate failure mileage was 85, My check engine light will come on and go off
every once in a while. It just went back on today. I noticed the acceleration was less when I
came off a stop light almost like the car was in the wrong gear. I took it to a parts shop to see
what the check engine was. It came up as a transmission range sensor. I have read that other
people describing this same exact events happening in Suzuki vehicles over 70, miles. This
could be a real safety risk to the public if the transmission was to confuse itself as being in the
wrong gear at high speeds. My transmission range sensor has failed for the third time in as
many years. Each time I have it repaired by the dealership. This malfunction causes the vehicle
to spontaneously throw itself in to neutral or reverse either while driving or when vehicle is at a
complete stop. While driving my car suddenly jerked very hard then slowed to an almost
complete stop causing the car behind me to slam on its brakes and hit my bumper. I stopped,
restarted the engine and then was not able to accelerate past 15mph even with my foot firmly on
the gas pedal. Like I said before, this is the 3rd time this has failed and I am glad that the person
who was behind me stopped quickly and only tapped my bumper. This has also happened at
higher speeds and is just an accident waiting to happen. Suzuki needs to do a major recall!! I
don't understatnd how so many people are having the same problem yet it is not being
investigated!. The contact stated that there was a clunking noise when changing gears. The
vehicle was taken to a local mechanic for diagnosis. The mechanic stated the transmission
range sensor would have to be replaced. The VIN was not available. The approximate failure
mileage was 90, The contact stated that while attempting to accelerate from a complete stop, the
vehicle exhibited a delayed response. On a separate occasion the gear lever was shifted into
drive and the transmission independently shifted into reverse. The vehicle was taken to a
transmission center where the transmission range sensor was replaced. The manufacturer was
not notified of the problem. The approximate failure mileage was 47, The contact stated that the

mil warning lamp illuminated and the vehicle could not be shifted into fourth gear. The vehicle
was taken to the dealer where the technician diagnosed that the transmission range sensor was
defective and needed to be replaced. The manufacturer was made aware of the failure. The
failure mileage was 32, and the current mileage was 37, My check engine light came on. I went
to auto zone and was told it was the transmission sensor. After some research, we discovered
this problem runs rampant on Suzuki Forenza models. We took it to the dealership and the
manager over parts and service changed the sensor for us. Anytime I look up my make and
model this is all anyone has to say and Suzuki will do nothing about it except charge more
money to keep trying to fix it. They should be forced to recall all of these vehicles until the
problem is resolved. Why can Suzuki get away with not having a recall for this dangerous
problem?? I doubt if even that will help motivate them to do the right thing. When I was in park I
put it in reverse the car didn't recognize the car was in reverse and it had a line across it and
check engine light came on. I put the car back in park and then was able to drive it, and the light
went off, but the while driving the car the line will go across the drive and the car will no longer
accelerate, which can be dangerous on the highway. I brought it into pepboys they said a
transmission code was popped up, but they reset the codes, even though I didn't tell the guy to
do that. Now the problem occurs but the check engine light doesn't come on. I brought it to a
Suzuki dealership and they said they think it is a transmission sensor, but the diagnostic check
said it was fine, and they said wait until the check engine light comes back on, but the problem
now occurs without the check engine light coming on. But I'm scared to drive it on the road
because at anytime I could lose power and be injured in a car accident. I had it towed to a local
mechanic and hope they can repair it. The contact stated while driving 60 mph, the check
engine warning light illuminated as the vehicle began to surge, shimmy and shake abnormally.
The vehicle was taken to a dealer for diagnosis and the contact was informed that the
transmission range sensor would need to be replaced. The transmission range sensor had been
replaced twice before the most recent diagnosis. The manufacturer had not been notified of the
issue. The failure and the current mileage was , Car Problems. Transmission Sensor problem of
the Suzuki Forenza 1. Transmission Sensor problem of the Suzuki Forenza 2. Transmission
Sensor problem of the Suzuki Forenza 3. Transmission Sensor problem of the Suzuki Forenza 4.
Transmission Sensor problem of the Suzuki Forenza 5. Transmission Sensor problem of the
Suzuki Forenza 6. Transmission Sensor problem of the Suzuki Forenza 7. Transmission Sensor
problem of the Suzuki Forenza 8. Transmission Sensor problem of the Suzuki Forenza 9.
Transmission Sensor problem of the Suzuki Forenza Power Train problems. Automatic
Transmission problems. Automatic Transmission Control Module problems. Transmission Gear
Slipping problems. Transmission Slip Out Of Gear problems. Noises During Shifting problems.
Transmission Not Go Into Gear problems. Transmission Failure problems. Transmission Gear
Indicator problems. Eight problems related to transmission sensor have been reported for the
Suzuki Forenza. The most recently reported issues are listed below. Please also check out the
statistics and reliability analysis of the Suzuki Forenza based on all problems reported for the
Forenza. The contact owns a Suzuki Forenza. The contact stated while driving 37 mph, the gear
shifter independently shifted from drive to reverse causing the front wheels to locked up and
the vehicle to stall. The contact shifted the vehicle into park, restarted the vehicle, and shifted
back into drive. The contact had taken the vehicle to local dealer yesride s cumberland st,
morristown, TN who diagnosed that the transmission range sensor was faulty and need to be
replaced. The vehicle was repaired however, the failure persisted. The manufacturer was
notified of the failure. The failure mileage was , Car has 78, miles. Manual transmission.
Transmission jerks, slips and is now is stuck in the highest gear. Will barely pull out. The
problem started with the slipping. This lead to the jerking. Then is started to down shift violently
with no notice throwing you forward. These events appear to only present when driving in town
conditions. Have not experienced any issues on highway. I have had it to mechanics twice with
no success. The last time the transmission range sensor was replaced. At no time has an error
code been present that would lead a trained mechanic to a viable repair. This situation is
dangerous. Gears started shifting on their own, and at times did not shift at all. Thank god I was
already arriving home when it suddenly jumped into park, bringing the car to a screeching halt,
at this point I was already slowing down to get into the driveway. This happened after I had a
1hrs drive on a highway, it would have been a huge accident if this would have happened while
on the road. Since this happened, I did my research online and found out this is a very common
problem with this vehicle. The bad part is the transmission range sensor. I since then had the
car inspected by a mechanic and read the codes p and p that is for that part. The contact stated
that while driving 30 mph, the vehicle erroneously down shifted to a lower gear. The vehicle was
taken to the dealer where the transmission shift sensor was replaced. The manufacturer was not
notified. Car accelerates very slowly. It will stall out if the gas pedal is floored. The check engine

light will blink until the car is turned off. The check engine light will stay on for sometimes a few
days at a time and then turn off. Others have complained about the transmission range sensor
going up many times. My car has been properly maintained and has a little over 65, miles and
the transmissions range sensor circuit has started malfunctioning. I was driving my Suzuki
Forenza uphill going 35 mph when it suddenly stopped accelerating and sounded as though it
had shifted into neutral. However, the car was still in drive. The check engine light also came
on. Leading up to this incident, I experienced rough jolting when my car which is an automatic
was downshifting from third to second gear. I feel very unsafe driving, because I don't know
when the car will suddenly stop accelerating. I have since been told that the problem is likely
the transmission range sensor. The vehicle was towed to the dealer numerous times. The dealer
replaced the transmission and a sensor in the engine; however the problem remains. Car
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prior to your return. CNS Motors warrants its entire products to be free from defects in
workmanship and material under normal service conditions for a period of 90 days, whichever
occurs from the original date of purchase. This warranty is valid to the original purchaser and
limited to the replacement of a defective product only. It does not cover labor, damaged from
accidents, alterations, misuse or modifications not intended by the manufacturer. All warranty
claims must be pre-authorized and returned prepaid to CNS Motors for inspection and approval.
This warranty does not cover or assumes responsibility for any expenses, such as labor,
towing, loading fluids, oils or car rentals. This limited warranty gives you specific legal rights,
and you may have rights that vary from state to state. The above limitations may not be
applicable in your states. However, this warranty does not cover any labor costs incurred in
diagnosis of defects, removal or reinstallation; nor does it cover any other contingent expenses.
Keep your reciepts. A disassembled compressor cannot be returned. Buyers are responsible for
the shipping and handling charges. See our other items. Skip to main content. Email to friends
Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or
tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add to Watchlist. People who viewed
this item also viewed. Showing Slide 1 of 1 - Carousel. Check if this part fits your vehicle.
Picture Information. Mouse over to Zoom - Click to enlarge. Get the item you ordered or get your
money back. Learn more - eBay Money Back Guarantee - opens in new window or tab. Seller
information cnsmotors Contact seller. Visit store. See other items More See all. Item Information
Condition:. Sign in to check out Check out as guest. Add to Watchlist Remove from watch list.
Watch list is full. Shipping help - opens a layer International Shipping - items may be subject to
customs processing depending on the item's customs value. Your country's customs office can
offer more details, or visit eBay's page on international trade. Item location:. Ships to:. This
amount is subject to change until you make payment. For additional information, see the Global
Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab This amount includes
applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other fees. For additional information, see the
Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new window or tab. Estimated
between Wed. Estimated delivery dates - opens in a new window or tab include seller's handling
time, origin ZIP Code, destination ZIP Code and time of acceptance and will depend on shipping
service selected and receipt of cleared payment - opens in a new window or tab. Delivery times
may vary, especially during peak periods. Any international shipping and import charges are
paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab International
shipping and import charges paid to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or
tab Any international shipping and import charges are paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn
More - opens in a new window or tab Any international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes

Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab. Sponsored items from this seller. Showing
Slide 1 of 2 - Carousel. Report item - opens in a new window or tab. This translation tool is for
your convenience only. The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting translation is not
guaranteed. Note: The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed.
Seller assumes all responsibility for this listing. My Garage. Go to My Garage. Please wait. We
were unable to complete your request. Please try again later. This part is not compatible with
this. Compatibility information is not available for this item. Oops, something went wrong. This
part is compatible with below vehicle s. This part is compatible with below vehicle s matching
this. A quantity of 2 is recommended. Portions of the information contained in this table have
been provided by cnsmotors. CNS Motors. Visit my eBay store. Search Store. About Us. Store
Categories. Store home. Orders ship out daily from Monday to Friday excluding holidays.
Unless, we may have to postpone shipment for 1 business day. All orders will have a tracking
number sent via email within 1 business day once the order has shipped. If you have not
received a tracking number, please check your e-mail filters. If even after that, it is not there,
please feel free to contact us via eBay Messaging Tools. California shipments will have a sales
tax applied. For all international orders, every country has varying import duties, fees and
custom brokerage fees. Please contact your local shipping carrier and local customs regarding
any questions you may have. Combined Shipping We provide an option for combined shipping
for multiple items. Combined shipping is easy! All you have to do is click the items you need
and hold your payment, then request a total through checkout. We will then combine all the
items and will send you a combined shipping invoice to pay. Rb and Dura Flush are approved
Proof of replaced filter drier or accumulator. No exceptions. Proof of replaced orifice tube or
liquid line that contains orifice tube. Condenser may need to be replaced. Please ask your
technician for details Check for proper fan clutch or electric fan operation. Check compressor
clutch air gap before installation. Check compressor clutch electrical circuit for proper voltage.
Shipping and handling. This item will ship to Ukraine , but the seller has not specified shipping
options. Contact the seller - opens in a new window or tab and request a shipping method to
your location. Shipping cost cannot be calculated. Please enter a valid ZIP Code. Shipping to:
Worldwide. No additional import charges at delivery! This item will be shipped through the
Global Shipping Program and includes international tracking. Learn more - opens in a new
window or tab. There are 3 items available. Please enter a number less than or equal to 3. Select
a valid country. Please enter 5 or 9 numbers for the ZIP Code. Estimated between Tue.
Estimated between Thu. Domestic handling time. Taxes may be applicable at checkout. Learn
more. Return policy. Payment details. Payment methods. Feedback on cnsmotors from others
who bought this item. Positive feedback. Back to home page Return to top. Back to home page.
Listed in category:. Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share
on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab
Add to Watchlist. Image not available Photos not available for this variation. This listing is for
part or sub-assembly number given below only. Order will be handled in 24 hours.
Internationalexpedited shipping business days. All returns must meet the below listed
conditions:. Warranty Replacement Policy. If there are any question please send your car
detailed info r mation to us. Thank you very m uc h. Accept P aypal, or via Debit Credit card are
available. Client Services Team: drautoparts-cn. Skip to main content. Email to friends Share on
Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab
Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add to Watchlist. People who viewed this
item also viewed. Showing Slide 1 of 1 - Carousel. Check if this part fits your vehicle. Picture
Information. Mouse over to Zoom - Click to enlarge. Trusted seller, fast shipping, and easy
returns. Learn more - Top Rated Plus - opens in new window or tab. Get the item you ordered or
get your money back. Learn more - eBay Money Back Guarantee - opens in new window or tab.
Seller information drautoparts-cn Contact seller. Visit store. See other items More See all. Item
Information Condition:. Make Offer. Resume making your offer , if the page does not update
immediately. Add to Watchlist Remove from watch list. Watch list is full. Does not ship to
Ukraine See details. Item location:. Ships to:. This amount is subject to change until you make
payment. For additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions opens in a new window or tab This amount includes applicable customs duties, taxes,
brokerage and other fees. For additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms
and conditions - opens in a new window or tab. Any international shipping is paid in part to
Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab International shipping and import
charges paid to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any international
shipping and import charges are paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new
window or tab Any international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More opens in a new window or tab. Sponsored items from this seller. Report item - opens in a new

window or tab. This translation tool is for your convenience only. The accuracy and
accessibility of the resulting translation is not guaranteed. Note: The accuracy and accessibility
of the resulting translation is not guaranteed. Seller assumes all responsibility for this listing.
My Garage. Go to My Garage. Please wait. We were unable to complete your request. Please try
again later. This part is not compatible with this. Compatibility information is not available for
this item. Oops, something went wrong. This part is compatible with below vehicle s. This part
is compatible with below vehicle s matching this. A quantity of 2 is recommended. Portions of
the information contained in this table have been provided by drautoparts-cn. Store category.
All Other. Sign Up Now! You may also like. Product Description. Transmission Range Sensor.
Shipping policy. International economy shipping business days. International standard shipping
business days. Return policy. Do not have missing parts, hardware or instructions. Must have
an RMA number assigned. Warranty Replacement Policy 1. This warranty Replacement Policy
does not provide return refund If you used the part, we just can send a replacement. Payment
Accept P aypal, or via Debit Credit card are available. Customer Service. C ustomer S ervice.
Shipping and handling. The seller has not specified a shipping method to Ukraine. Contact the
seller - opens in a new window or tab and request shipping to your location. Shipping cost
cannot be calculated. Please enter a valid ZIP Code. Shipping to: Worldwide. No additional
import charges at delivery! This item will be shipped through the Global Shipping Program and
includes international tracking. Learn more - opens in a new window or tab. There are 19 items
available. Please enter a number less than or equal to Select a valid country. Please enter 5 or 9
numbers for the ZIP Code. This item does not ship to Ukraine. Domestic handling time. Taxes
may be applicable at checkout. Learn more. Payment details. Payment methods. Back to home
page Return to top. Back to home page. Listed in category:. Email to friends Share on Facebook
- opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in a new window or tab Share on
Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab Add to Watchlist. Image not available Photos not
available for this variation. Return policy Return policy All returns must meet the below listed
conditions: 1. Feedback : Sincerely appreciate your positive feedback, please contact us if you
are not satisfied with our item or customer service, we will reply you and solve your case
immediately. So how do you find out what problems are occurring? Any duplicates or errors?
It's not us. Don't waste your time wasting ours! If you are interested in advertising a for-profit
service, contact us. Find something helpful? Spread the word. Share on Facebook Retweet this
page Email this page. Add Complaint. I bought a Suzuki Forenza. I had no idea that these cars
are so hazardous. On the second day after my purchase, the car suddenly went into reverse on
the highway in rush hour traffic. I was lucky enough to get it out of reverse and coast to the
shoulder. I have since found out this is an ongoing defect that, and that there are many more. I
also found out that Suzuki has been made aware but sits back and does nothing about it. This
car has the potential of being deadly and needs to be removed from the market so that people
like me aren't forced to drive something so unsafe. I can't afford the costly repairs and I can't
sell this car. I am scared to death that in one of the many stalls some one is going to hit me. It
should have never been on the market to start with. I am confident that if someone hasn't
already been killed because of this defective car that they will be. Car has 78, miles. Manual
transmission. Transmission jerks, slips and is now is stuck in the highest gear. Will barely pull
out. The problem started with the slipping. This lead to the jerking. Then is started to down shift
violently with no notice throwing you forward. These events appear to only present when
driving in town conditions. Have not experienced any issues on highway. I have had it to
mechanics twice with no success. The last time the transmission range sensor was replaced. At
no time has an error code been present that would lead a trained mechanic to a viable repair.
This situation is dangerous. The contact owns a Suzuki Forenza. The contact stated that while
depressing the accelerator pedal, the vehicle would not accelerate or would hesitate to
accelerate. The vehicle was taken to an independent mechanic who replaced the transmission
but the failure continued to occur. The manufacturer was not notified of the failure. The failure
mileage was , The VIN was not available. Search CarComplaints. Gears started shifting on their
own, and at times did not shift at all This happened after I had a 1hrs drive on a highway, it
would have been a huge accident if this would have happened while on the road. Since this
happened, I did my research online and found out this is a very common problem with this
vehicle. The bad part is the transmission range sensor. I since then had the car inspected by a
mechanic and read the codes P and P that is for that part. The transmission feels like it is
slipping it will not shift gears and will not go above 20mph without the car bucking and kicking
like it is fixing to shut off. It only does this when the car is not hot. Changed the range sensor
and that was the problem. The contact stated that while driving 30 mph, the vehicle erroneously
down shifted to a lower gear. The vehicle was taken to the dealer where the transmission shift
sensor was replaced. The manufacturer was not notified. The sensor gets damaged, enabling

the car to activate reverse and accelerates when placed on drive making hard pumping motor
noise. My car has been properly maintained and has a little over 65, miles and the transmissions
range sensor circuit has started malfunctioning. I was driving my Suzuki Forenza uphill going
35 mph when it suddenly stopped accelerating and sounded as though it had shifted into
neutral. However, the car was still in drive. The check engine light also came on. Leading up to
this incident, I experienced rough jolting when my car which is an automatic was downshifting
from third to second gear. I feel very unsafe driving, because I don't know when the car will
suddenly stop accelerating. I have since been told that the problem is likely the transmission
range sensor. The contact stated that there was a loud knocking noise coming from the
transmission. In addition, the vehicle would decelerate independently when driving at 50 mph
and above. The vehicle was towed to the dealer where the contact was awaiting diagnosis. The
contact stated that the transmission was replaced at the start of the year. The manufacturer was
not contacted. The failure mileage was approximately 68, The VIN was unavailable. In June , the
vehicle jerked extremely hard while driving and then wouldn't accelerated. The vehicle was
towed to the dealer and they replaced the transmission range sensor. In November , the vehicle
jerked hard again and left the consumer stranded. The vehicle was towed again, where the
transmission range sensor was replaced again. Four days later, the vehicle ceased to operate
again. The vehicle was towed again and the transmission range sensor was replaced for the
third time. I brought this vehicle used and it now has 37, miles. I barely drive it and keep it
garaged and regularly maintained. After the bumper to bumper warranty expired and when it
past the 36, miles warranty expired before mileage reached I started to experience hard
downshift and hesitating shifts upward reaches or goes above rpms before it shifts. These hard
shifts are mostly between mph and also occur between mph but somewhat softer but still easily
notable. Right off the back they told me that they didn't have enough time to really check it out
and that all they could do is drive. He also told me that Suzuki Forenzas are known for
downshifting hard but I told him that it wasn't like that before the 36, mile marker. I came back
home though without making the diagnosis appointment and read my warranty details. Under "
After reading some of the powertrain complaints online, it seems like Suzuki knows that they
have a big problem on their hands and are waiting until warranties exp. Not what you are
looking for? Search for something else:. This listing is for part or sub-assembly number given
below only. Pre-coated threads with anti-seize compound right out of the box. FAQ of oxygen
sensor:. A: It is best to replace your sensors in pairs. For example, if you replace the
downstream left sensor, you should also replace the downstream right. However, on most
vehicles produced since , replacing one sensor especially the front engine monitoring sensor
will cause the ECU to set a code for the other sensors. This is because the new sensor
switching activity is much faster than that of the older aged sensors. It is probable that on most
vehicles, the code will be set within days AFTER the first sensor replacement. A: Left and right
sensor positions are found in reference to the rear of the engine the side opposite of the belts.
Upstream pre-cat and downstream post-cat are found in reference to the catalytic converter.
Step 1: Locate the oxygen sensor. This sensor is usually located on your vehicle's exhaust
pipe. If you see something attached to the pipe that looks like a spark plug, then you've found
the sensor. You can also consult your car manual since the sensor's exact location depends on
your vehicle's make and model. Step 2: Disconnect the sensor's electrical wires. Use
screwdriver to pry the tabs that connect the sensor to your car's electrical system. Be careful
not to nick nearby components. Step 3: Remove the old oxygen sensor. Get your hands on a
wrench or a sensor removing socket to unscrew this component from the exhaust pipe. Step 4:
Check the new sensor if it has a built-in electrical connection. If it comes with its own electrical
connection, then you just have to reconnect it to your car's electrical system. However, if the
new sensor is not equipped with its own electrical connector, you can reuse the old sensor's
connector. You just need to cut out the connector from the old sensor, strip the wires, and
attach it to the new sensor with butt connectors. To completely seal the connections, tape the
wires up with strips of heat-sensitive shrink tape. Then take note of the manufacturer's
instructions to know which wires should be tied together. Step 5: Install the new oxygen sensor.
Screw the new sensor in place by using a wrench. Twist it counterclockwise to lock it in place.
Make sure not to overtighten the sensor to prevent damaging the threads. Then plug the new or
reused electrical connectors into your car's system. Step 6: Clear the diagnostic code from your
vehicle's ECU engine control unit. Once you've installed the new oxygen sensor, switch on the
ignition so you could clear the code from the vehicle's ECU by using the diagnostic reader or
scanner. After clearing the code, the check engine light will automatically switch off. Take your
car for a test drive; you should be able to experience immediate improvements in your car's
overall engine and emission performance. How do I know if I need one? A: California emissions
O2 sensor is meant for vehicles that are designed to meet California emission regulations.

Package handling takes about 2 business days at our warehouse, so please make sure entering
correct payment and shipping information before checking out. Once your payment is
completed, we are not going to accept any more changes to your order. Local pick up is not
available. Orders to the rest of world may be shipped out from our warehouse in HongKong.
International Buyers C Please Note: a. Import duties, taxes and charges are not included in the
item price or shipping charges. These charges are the buyers responsibility. You can open a
Paypal account at ]. All of our brand new items come with a Days money-back guarantee. We
define the item as defective only if it doesn't function as described, It is the buyer's
responsibility to understand the item description before bidding. Man-made damage by abuse
or wrong operation is not covered by this warranty. No product liability insurance is assumed.
Refunds will be credited within 5 to 7 business days of receiving the return. When we've
received and processed the return, we will refund the applicable amount minus any Recovery
Fees See Details Below for the amount you paid for the item s , plus any applicable sales tax. Q:
How do I pay for my purchase? A: MY store accepts PayPal. Q: When will the item be shipped
out? A: This item will be shipped with 2 business day once payment completed. Q: Where is my
tracking number? Q: How do I return an item? A: My tore accepts returns. Items must be
returned within 60 days. Refunds will be given as money back. Please contact our customer
service before you return an item. We will leave a feedback once we get your payment. If you are
satisfied with the product you received, wish you can leave us a feedback. Skip to main content.
Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in
a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab. Add to Watchlist.
People who viewed this item also viewed. Showing Slide 1 of 1 - Carousel. Check if this part fits
your vehicle. Picture Information. Mouse over to Zoom - Click to enlarge. Trusted seller, fast
shipping, and easy returns. Learn more - Top Rated Plus - opens in new window or tab. Get the
item you ordered or get your money back. Learn more - eBay Money Back Guarantee - opens in
new window or tab. Seller information cn-batteries Contact seller. Visit store. See other items
More See all. Item Information Condition:. Make Offer. Resume making your offer , if the page
does not update immediately. Add to Watchlist Remove from watch list. Watch list is full.
Longtime Member. Does not ship to Ukraine See details. Item location:. Ontario, California,
United States. Ships to:. This amount is subject to change until you make payment. For
additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens in a new
window or tab This amount includes applicable customs duties, taxes, brokerage and other
fees. For additional information, see the Global Shipping Program terms and conditions - opens
in a new window or tab. Any international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn
More - opens in a new window or tab International shipping and import charges paid to Pitney
Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any international shipping and import
charges are paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window or tab Any
international shipping is paid in part to Pitney Bowes Inc. Learn More - opens in a new window
or tab. Sponsored items from this seller. Showing Slide 1 of 2 - Carousel. Add to cart to save
with this special offer. If you Buy It Now, you'll only be purchasing this item. If you'd like to get
the additional items you've selected to qualify for this offer, close this window and add these
items to your cart. Buy only this item Close this window. Report item - opens in a new window
or tab. This translation tool is for your convenience only. The accuracy and accessibility of the
resulting translation is not guaranteed. Note: The accuracy and accessibility of the resulting
translation is not guaranteed. Seller assumes all responsibility for this listing. My Garage. Go to
My Garage. Please wait. We were unable to complete your request. Please try again later. This
part is not compatible with this. Compatibility information is not available for this item. Oops,
something went wrong. This part is compatible with below vehicle s. This part is compatible
with below vehicle s matching this. A quantity of 2 is recommended. Portions of the information
contained in this table have been provided by cn-batteries. Cn-batteries cn-batteries Search
within store. Items On Sale. Air suspensions. Fuel Pump Assembly. Towing Mirrors. For Suzuki
Forenza Reno 2. USD Store Home. Auto parts. Door handle. Cylinder Head Gasket Sets. AC
Compressor. LED strip light. Exhaust System Parts. Cylinder Piston Gasket Kit. Wheel lug nut.
Window Regulator. Fuel Injectors. Car Cover. Automotive Tools. Thermostat Housing. Radiator
Coolant Tank. Windshield Wiper Motor. Door Lock Actuator. Power Steering Pump. Timing
Solenoid Valve. Electric Water Pump. Valve Cover. Fuel Tank Pipe. Oil Pump. Timing Chain Kits.
Timing Belt Kits. Water Pumps. Strut Tie Bar. Throttle Body. Harmonic Balancer. Oil Pan.
Oxygen Sensors. Mass Air Flow Sensor. Intake Manifold. Motorcycle Carburetor. Urea Pump.
EGR Valve. Cooling Fan Clutch. Cooling Fan. Starter Relay Solenoid. Regulator Rectifier. Gas
Can Spout. Wheel Lock. Parking sensor. Car Antenna. PTO Clutch. Vacuum Pump. Intake
Exhaust Valves. Oil Cooler. Purge Valve. Knock Sensor. Clock Spring. Crankshaft Position
Sensor. Camshaft Position Sensor. MAP Sensor. Oil Pressure Sensor. Throttle Position Sensor.

Catalytic Converter. Transfer Case Shift Motor. Secondary Air Injection Pump. Running Board
Motor. Clutch Slave Cylinder. Wheel Spacers. Roof rack. Tire Pressure Gauge. Steering Rack.
Wiring Harness. Air Diesel Heater. Spark Plug Ignition Wire. Engine Mount. Glow Plug. Air
Cleaner Filter Box. Ignition Distributor. Cylinder Piston Kit. Pressure Tester Gauge. Jack Stands.
Tire Changers. Wheel Lug. Sun Visor. ATV Brake Caliper. Car Carburetor. EGR Tube Pipe. Air
Intake Hose. Cold Air Intake Kit. Oil Catch Can Tank. Crankcase Vent Valve. Air suspension
valves solenoid. Heater Control Valve. Steering U-Joint. Fuel Shut Off Solenoid. Fuel Cell Tank.
Height Level Sensor. Temperature Sensor. Vacuum Actuator. Radiator Hose. Release Cable.
Ballast module. Rubber Seal Strip. Removal Open Tools. Trailer Adapter. Battery Switch. Rotary
Vane Vacuum Pump. Throttle Cable Carb Bracket. Oil Fuel Hose Line. Oil Filter Wrench. LED
headlight Assembly. Foot Rest Pedal. O Ring. Neutral Safety Switchs. Oil Transter Pump. Tire
Pressure Sensor. License Plate Frame. Strut Mount. Wheel Stem Air Valve Cap. Crankcase
Breather Filter. Rocker Arm. Intercooler Pipe Kit. Heater Cores. RV Water Pump. Fuel Pressure
Regulator. Light Bar Mount Bracket. Steering Shaft. Steering Wheel. Steering Wheel Hub.
Steering Gear Box. Alternator Bracket Kit. Proportioning Valve. Hydraulic Hand Brake. Other
Golf Cart Parts. Window Glass Hinge. Recoil Starter Pull Start. ATV Tires. Tire Inflator Air Pump.
Brake Line Lock Kit. Fender Flares. Hood Latch Lock. Brake Oil Hose. Tonneau Cover. Bug
Shield. Front Bumper Lip. Brake Line Tubing Kit. Boat Jack Plate. Kick Start Starter Lever. Fuel
Switch Valve. Motorcycle Brake Clutch Lever. Car Window Film Tint Tools. Cargo Cover. Leaf
Springs. Other Motorcycle Parts. Motorcycle Exhaust Muffler Pip. Hub Caps. ATV Ignition
Switch. Rear View Camera. Door Hinge Conversion Kits. Pillar Posts. Windshield Outer Trim.
Power Brake Booster. You can open a Paypal account at ] 1. Copyright of CN-Batteries. All
rights reserved. Shipping and handling. The seller has not specified a shipping method to Ukrai
91 honda civic main relay
bass wiring harness
coil driver circuit
ne. Contact the seller - opens in a new window or tab and request shipping to your location.
Shipping cost cannot be calculated. Please enter a valid ZIP Code. Shipping to: Worldwide. No
additional import charges at delivery! This item will be shipped through the Global Shipping
Program and includes international tracking. Learn more - opens in a new window or tab. There
are 10 items available. Please enter a number less than or equal to Select a valid country. Please
enter 5 or 9 numbers for the ZIP Code. This item does not ship to Ukraine. Domestic handling
time. Taxes may be applicable at checkout. Learn more. Return policy. Payment details.
Payment methods. Back to home page Return to top. Back to home page. Listed in category:.
Email to friends Share on Facebook - opens in a new window or tab Share on Twitter - opens in
a new window or tab Share on Pinterest - opens in a new window or tab Add to Watchlist. Image
not available Photos not available for this variation. New List Item.

